
August 2020 

Adventures await!  School will soon be starting again- and we are missing 

being together!! Never fear: Kids of the Kingdom /Kids with a Mission are 

planning on starting, too, only a bit later in October. We hope to begin our 

program on Wednesday, October 14th. In order to keep our numbers small, 

we will have classes meet every other week.  There will be a calendar sent 

home so there is no confusion on who meets what week. 

 Oct. 14- Kindergarten and 1st grade, 4th grade 

 Oct. 21- 2nd & 3rd grade 

 Oct. 28 – K, 1st , 4th 

 Nov. 4 – 2nd & 3rd grade 

Alternate every other week after that…K-3 will meet at the Methodist 

Church, 4th grade plans to meet at the Presbyterian Church. 

We will be following health guidelines, sanitizing, wearing (and providing) 

masks, temperature checks, and social distancing as much as we can.  

As always, we will follow the school calendar, and if school is not in 

session, we will not meet. 

Our program will look different for a while, but we will still have great fun 

with snacks, recreation, crafts, music, and Bible stories. Feel free to invite 

your friends, even those homeschooling.  Parents are always welcome to 

observe and volunteer to help, as well.  We do have a training program with 

Safe Gatherings that is required for all adult helpers. 

Please return the Registration form as soon as possible to aid in our 

planning. Completed forms and waivers should be returned by September 

11, at either Methodist or Presbyterian Churches or at Robson’s downtown. 

Love and Blessings - Alice Robson, Gina McGowan and all the crew at  

Kids of the Kingdom/ Kids with a Mission 


